
 
 

 

 

12 July 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Families 
 
Sackville Summer School 2022 - Monday 15th August to Wednesday 17th August 2022 
 
We have selected students both currently at Sackville and from those joining in September to come and join 
our Summer School 2022. The Summer School will run over three days beginning on Monday 15th August. 
 
Each day will start at 9.30am and there will be two hours of appropriate literacy, numeracy or English as an 
additional language (EAL) in the morning delivered by Sackville staff and sixth form assistants. Following 
lunch there will be a two hour activity session in the afternoon, involving sport, creative, outdoor and team 
building activities (some of these activities may take place offsite in the local area). Each day will finish at 
2.30pm. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to improve their literacy and numeracy before the next academic 
year but at the same time develop transferable skills like leadership, teambuilding and communication 
alongside building relationships and self-esteem. 
 
It is important that students come prepared for the day. Students should come dressed to do sport and 
other outdoor activities and depending on the weather we would advise a coat / waterproof or sun cream 
and a sun hat.  
 
Though lunch will be provided each day, we would advise students to bring a water bottle and a morning 
snack if required. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website here. 
 
We are really excited to be able to offer this opportunity to our students and look forward to meeting up 
over the summer. If you have any questions, please email me at pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
If you would like your child to be part of this fantastic opportunity then could I please ask you to complete 
the electronic parental consent form by following this link by Monday 18th July 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Mr P Street 
Deputy Headteacher 
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